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4th Grade Music Performance
Dear 4th Grade Parents,

We are very excited to invite you to our 4th grade music performance on Friday, 
January 20th, 2017 at 9am in the gym. We will be presenting American folk songs 
using various instruments. Students in music class have been working on xylophone 
technique, singing voice, recorder, rhythm reading, and more! They have been working 
hard these past few weeks and are excited to share their songs! 

All students should wear blue jeans and either a red, white, or blue colored top 
for the performance. (or a combination of those colors)

Students are looking forward to showing you what they have been working on 
throughout the quarter. We hope to see you on Friday, January 20th at 9am. If 
you have any questions regarding the performance please email me at 
jhwrzesinski@cps.edu.

Where:  Coonley Gymnasium
When:  Friday, January 20th, 2017 at 9am

Thank you,

Mr. Wrzesinski
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